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Note verbale to all Member States

The Chairman of the Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1970
(2011) concerning Libya presents his compliments to the Permanent Representative of ... to the
United Nations and has the honour to refer to his previous notes verbales, SCA/13/11(01) of 25
March 2011 and SCA/13/11(02) of 21 June 2011, issued in connection with the adoption of
resolution 1970 (2011} of 26 February 2011. In particular, attention was drawn to paragraph 25 of
that resolution, which reads:

“The Security Council

“25. Calls upon all Member States to report to the Committee within 120 days of the
adoption of this resolution on the steps they have taken with a view to implementing effectively
paragraphs 9, 10, 15 and 17 above {of resolution 1970 (2011)]”.

Accordingly, States that have not yet reported to the Committee on the steps they have taken
with a view to implementing effectively the paragraphs cited above, which set out the arms embargo
(subsequently modified by resolutions 1973 (2011), 2009 (2011) and 2040 (2012)), the travel ban and
the assets freeze (subsequently modified by resolutions 1973 (2011) and 2009 (2011)), are reminded
to do so no later than 1 May 2012. A list of the States that have reported already is available on the
Committee’s web site at: http://www.un.org/sc/committees/1970/reports.shtml.

Permanent Missions are informed that reports should be addressed as indicated below. They
are also requested to send an electronic version of their report to the e-mail address indicated below.

- His Excellency Mr. José Filipe Moraes Cabral

- Chairman

- Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1970 (2011}
concerning Libya :

- ¢/o 1970 Committee Secretariat

- Room TB-08041B
United Nations
New York, NY 10017

for the attention of Ms. Sana Khan, Committee Secretary
(tel: (212) 963-0981; fax: (212) 963-1300/3778; e-mail: khan8({@un.org).
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